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To Whom It May Concern:

This notice is being provided pursuant to regulations contained in the Worker
Adjustment and Retraining Notification (WARN) Act of 1988, which requires affected
employers to provide notice to certain government units or officials of a pending mass
layoff or permanent closure.

This is to advise you that on fune 10, 2020, Continuum Global Solutions, LLC will be
notifying employees of a layoff effective on or about August 12, 2020 and closure of the
Company’s facility located at 3054 NE 181st Ave., Portland, OR.

The number of employees affected is 255. Affected employees do not have bumping
rights. Employees are not represented by a union.

Please direct any media inquiries to Dan Burris at dan.burris@continuumghbl.com or
954-654-4557,

Sincerely,

Nancy Dahlberg
Vice President, Human Resources U.S.
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